2-12.04

45 q
9.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council Members

FROM: Peter Collins, Acting Chief Information Technology Officer
Communications and Technology Management

DATE: February 9. 2004

SUBJECT:  February 12 Agenda Item #52 (in-car cameras)

On the February 12. 2004 agenda ltem #52 replaces 156 in-car cameras for APD patrol
vehicles. A revision has been made to this RCA during changes and corrections to add 9
additional in-car cameras, and increase the total purchase from $473,460 te $500,775.
The additional 9 in-car cameras will be used as backup cameras to minimize downtime
when an in-car camera fails.

The RCA indicates 136 cameras have been purchased and instailed. This number ts
incorrect. To date 346 cameras have been purchased and installed in all patrol vehicles
and other APD vehicles utilized throughout the City.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 974-2344.

Xc:  Toby H. Futrell, City Manager
Laura Huffman. Assistant City Manager



